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I helped get measure 114 on the ballot. It was approved by the voters of Oregon. It 

needs it be put into effect. It will save lives. It will decrease gun violence. It will help 

prevent suicides. Closing the loophole that lets people purchase a gun before the 

background check is completed is absolutely necessary.  


